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To the Town Council:

As Palm Beach residents for 20 years, we have been surprised by the
lack of activities available to the general public other than shopping and
eating except for members of private clubs. Now we have received the
exciting news that after years of perseverance to find and combine just
the right elements, Upmarkets has succeeded in putting together an All
Star team to restore the Royal Poinciana Playhouse to an incredible
entertainment experience venue.  To have the multi-use new Playhouse
operational, combined with a unique Intracoastal facing high end
beautifully designed restaurant plus innovative performance and visual
arts events, will be their crowning achievement. In fact, every Palm
Beach resident I have been speaking with seems to feel the same level
of excitement and anticipation. 
 
Arriving in Palm Beach over the bridge to see a beautifully landscaped
and thoughtfully designed renovated Playhouse will be a wonderful
addition to our community. It is my hope that the Town Council will feel
the same way about this spectacular addition to our already
incomparable town and that the newly formulated plans can move
forward as quickly as possible.

Fern & Charlie Lindsay
100 Worth Avenue, Apt 100
Palm Beach, FL 33480
203.253.9090
lindsay1@usa.net
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